
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to suggest hosting a series of collaborative 

innovation workshops aimed at fostering creativity and collaboration among our teams. 

These workshops could provide a platform for brainstorming ideas, sharing best practices, and 

tackling challenges collectively. We could invite diverse participants from various departments 

to enrich our discussions and leverage different perspectives. 

Here are a few proposed topics we could explore: 

• Design Thinking Methodologies 

• Leveraging Technology for Innovation 

• Cross-departmental Collaboration Strategies 

I believe these workshops could lead to actionable insights and innovative solutions that benefit 

our organization. I would love to discuss this idea further and explore potential dates and 

formats. 

Thank you for considering this suggestion. I look forward to your thoughts. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


